
National Science Teacher Association Conference 
 
Principals, 
 
The NSTA Conference will be held in Salt Lake City Utah this year on October 24-26 during the 
JSD fall break.  Due to legislation decisions that reallocated funds from STEM Action Center to 
USBE, LEAs and teachers will not have the opportunity to apply for funding to attend the 
conference.  I am in the process of reaching out to industry partners for donations to help 
teachers experience this amazing conference.  This will be a once in a lifetime opportunity for 
many teachers.   
 
The timing is perfect with new science standards and a new approach to teaching science 
occurring in classrooms across our district and the state.   
 
As I continue to reach out for help, may I suggest you check your budgets to see if you have 
funds to send a some of your teachers.  If and when funding is secured reimbursement 
arrangements will be made.  
 
Please see the registration cost below.  *Earlybird registration ends on September 23 and 
**Advance registration end on October 4.  Many of your teachers are USTA and/or NSTA 
members.  If they are not members you may encourage them to join and then your cost is 
reduced.   
 
Please don’t hesitate to email or call me with questions or concerns. 
 
Jane Harward 
jane.harward@jordandistrict.org 
801-567-8169 
 
 

 

https://s6.goeshow.com/nsta/area/2019saltlake/index.cfm
mailto:jane.harward@jordandistrict.org

